
 

NOTICE 

Temporary Road Closure – Finch-Winchester Boundary Rd. 

Finch-Winchester Boundary Road will be closed to accommodate road reconstruction. The road 

will be closed in sections from County Road 9 to County Road 13, with work zones varying 

pending the location of construction. 

The closure will be effective from July 6th - 9th and July 13th - 17th from 7 am - 5 pm daily. 

Residents will have access to their properties and are encouraged to plan alternative routes, 

pending the site of construction. 

 

Contact the Public Works Department should you have any questions regarding the road 

closure at 613-984-2821 ext 227 or by e-mailing bhenderson@northstormont.ca 
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